## BRITISH MOUNTAINEERING COUNCIL

177-179 Burton Road Manchester M20 2BB www.thebmc.co.uk Tel: 0161 445 6111 Fax: 0161 445 4500

Email: office@thebmc.co.uk

## BMC Peak Area meeting to be held on Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2018 at 7.30pm at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE

Food will be provided from 6.30pm

Food will be provided from 6.50pm		
1.	Apologies for absence	
2.	Actions from previous meetings	
	a. Obtain data about proportion of attendees who are hillwalkers	Becky Hammond
	b. Letter to the National Trust thanking them for assistance and cooperation at Dovedale	Rob Greenwood
	c. Write to Sarah Fowler and ask her for updates on some of her specific commitments	Rob / Becky
3.	Introducing Mark Anderson – Stanage warden	
4.	Access updates	Henry Folkard & team
5.	Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives	Peter Judd & Austin Knott
6.	BMC Organisational Review	
7.	BMC Awards and Recognition Scheme	Lynn Robinson
8.	National Council report	David Brown
9.	BMC officers	
10.	Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to <a href="mailto:peakarea@gmail.com">peakarea@gmail.com</a>	
11.	Any other business	
12.	Date and time of next meeting:	
	ednesday 23 <sup>rd</sup> May, 7.30pm, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE	
	Dates for rest of 2018: 5 <sup>th</sup> September, 21 <sup>st</sup> November (AGM)	